
 
 

   

Frequently Asked Phi Theta Kappa Questions:  
 
 
How do I accept my invitation for membership? 

1. Completely fill out the application. 
2. Pay the one-time, non-refundable, $75.00 membership fee 
3. Attend the next induction ceremony, either in the fall or the spring (optional)  
4. Attend meetings and/or participate in the many events the local chapter of Phi Theta Kappa has to 

offer!  
 
Where do I apply? 
You may mail or bring in your completed application, along with your membership fee (cash, check, money 
order or credit card payments accepted) made out to NWTC Phi Theta Kappa to: 
 
NWTC-Green Bay Campus 
Student Involvement Office, SC118   
2740 West Mason Street 
P.O. Box 19042 
Green Bay, WI 54307-9042     
         
Please include your Student ID number on the front of your check or money order.  
 
 
Why the $75 fee? 
$60 goes to the international headquarters 
$5 goes to the regional office 
$10 stays with NWTC which is then used to subsidize/reduce the cost of the gold Phi Theta Kappa stoles that 
members may purchase for the graduation ceremony 
 
What if I need financial assistance for the application fee? 
Stop by the Student Involvement Office, SC118, or contact us at 920.491.2661, for further details. 
. 
Who do I contact for more information? 
Please contact via phone 920.491.2661, email ptkbetanutheta@nwtc.edu, or stop in the Student Involvement 
Office, SC118 to speak with someone.    
 
Thank you and congratulations on your achievements.    
 
Megan Popkey 
Phi Theta Kappa Advisor 
 

NWTC Beta Nu Theta Chapter 
920.491.2661 
ptkbetanutheta@nwtc.edu 
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